Forward Planning Team

North Warwickshire Borough Council

PO Box 6, The Council House

South Street, Atherstone

Warwickshire

CV9 1BG

07 July 2006
Dear Sirs

North Warwickshire Draft Statement of Community Involvement (SCI)

I write on behalf of the Home Builders Federation and to make the following comments with regard to the SCI.  The Federation is pleased to note its inclusion within the list of consultees at Appendix 3 of the document and asks that it continue to be consulted at all stages of the LDF process.

The Federation also asks that the council does not place undue reliance on participatory methods of consultation and that sufficient notice is paid to written representations.  Where an organisation may involved in a number of plans, it is not always possible to meet a local authority’s timescale with regard to focus groups etc.

We look forward to acknowledgment of receipt of these representations and advice of the progress of the SCI and subsequent LDF’s etc.

Yours faithfully

Hanna Mawson 

Regional Planner 

South West and Midlands
